
DAILY NOTICES
TE PANUI

DAY 2 – Thursday 02nd November 2023
TE RA 2 – Taite 02nd Noema 2023
Duty Deputy Principal: Mr Searle

Library Saturday Study - The school library will be open this Saturday Nov 4 and next Saturday Nov 11 from 9-

1 for any students wanting a quiet place to study for exams. All levels are welcome.

Rangitoto Bouldering Club - Whether you're a seasoned climber or a beginner looking to try something new,

our club offers a welcoming and supportive environment for all. From overcoming challenges to enjoying the

sense of accomplishment at the top, BRCC is where climbers come together to push their limits, get stronger

together and have a great time.

For seniors on study leave, you can still join our google classroom for opportunities to have fun with fellow

students. Take some time to relax your mind and challenge yourself physically alongside our friendly members.

For more information, join the google classroom with code z7oy6yg

For junior students, we will still be having meetings in A2 on Friday Lunchtimes. Don't miss out on the

excitement – see you at our next session!

Chess Club Members - There will be no session this week due to classroom changes. Starting from Tuesday,

November 7th, our meetings will now take place in room A23.

See you all in A23 on Tuesday!



DAILY NOTICES
TE PANUI

DAY 1 – Wednesday 01st November
2023
TE RA 1 – Wenerei 01st Noema 2023
Duty Deputy Principal: Mr Morton

Rangitoto Bouldering Club - Whether you're a seasoned climber or a beginner looking to try something new,

our club offers a welcoming and supportive environment for all. From overcoming challenges to enjoying the

sense of accomplishment at the top, BRCC is where climbers come together to push their limits, get stronger

together and have a great time.

For seniors on study leave, you can still join our google classroom for opportunities to have fun with fellow

students. Take some time to relax your mind and challenge yourself physically alongside our friendly members.

For more information, join the google classroom with code z7oy6yg

For junior students, we will still be having meetings in M9 on Friday Lunchtimes. Don't miss out on the

excitement – see you at our next session!

Chess club members! Our meetings will be at A23 instead of M7 due to the senior exams for the rest of the

term. See you at A23 this Friday at lunchtime:)

Library Saturday Study - The school library will be open this Saturday Nov 4 and next Saturday Nov 11 from 9-

1 for any students wanting a quiet place to study for exams. All levels welcome.

LOST PROPERTY

Keys on keychain with ZERO Character.

1 x silver ring.

Glasson black blazer.

Please come to the student office.

Click here for past daily notices

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1g_jR6yCIZAw3G2iHceMZqNK1rnD5z9SD?usp=drive_link

